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Ken Luk

ALFRED, NY – A Rochester-based guitar trio featuring Ken Luk, adjunct guitar instructor in Alfred University’s
Division of Performing Arts, will perform on the Alfred University campus on Sunday, Oct. 27.

Trio Ghidorah will perform beginning at 3 p.m. on Sunday, Oct. 27, in Susan Howell Hall. The recital is free and open
to the public.

The trio is made up of Luk, Bernardo Marcondes, and Eric Gibelyou and was formed while the three were pursuing
their doctoral studies at Eastman School of Music. Since their debut last November, the group has been engaged in the
Greater Rochester area, performing a diverse repertoire of compositions and arrangements from the classical canon,
contemporary works, and Latin American music.

Next spring, Luk will be the instructor for a new introductory mandolin ensemble. The one-credit hour class will teach
students basic note reading and playing skills, as well as history surrounding the mandolin. It will provide students
with experience playing music in an ensemble setting. For more information on this class, contact Lisa Lantz at
lantz@alfred.edu.
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